
The Center for Teaching Excellence presents 

Adapting to wearing a mask 

in the classroom  
 

Thursday,  

September 24, 2020 

1:00 - 2:00 p.m. 

 

Facilitated by: 

Megan Chang,  
Assistant Professor of Voice and Speech 

and CTE Fellow for Oral Communication 

 

Fall 2020 has brought a lot of 

changes. Though a vital safety 

measure, masks affect our day-to-

day communication. Join us for a 

workshop exploring how we can 

adapt to wearing a face covering 

while teaching in the physical 

classroom, as well as how we can 

teach our students to give class-

room presentations while wearing 

a face covering.   

Register:  

https://providence.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsdu-

grTopH9bmtwHQ_ExRBqUuJDASfcNQ  

https://providence.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsdu-grTopH9bmtwHQ_ExRBqUuJDASfcNQ
https://providence.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsdu-grTopH9bmtwHQ_ExRBqUuJDASfcNQ

